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Dear sir.
We plead with you not to change the land use on the Yorke Peninsula or allow any

more mining to go ahead. We do not want any more mining at all. If we allow this to
happen it will expand despite reassurance that it will not. There is too much at stake.
Yorke Peninsula is a prime food growing area. You cannot grow crops in a open cut hole
or on top of a mullock heap..

1fthis mine goes ahead we are fearful of toxic chemicals ending up in the sea via dust and
loading spillages. This could kill off fish breeding in the gulf.

Kind regards
Donald Smith

Ardrossan.
5571,




